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Trane, Andrea

From: tranea@cityoflacrosse.org

Subject: FW: use of South library building

From: bessier@juno.com <bessier@juno.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 11:23 AM 
To: Emslie, Julie <emsliej@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: use of South library building 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

From Bessie Richardson, 
     I live at 1517 16th St. South. 
     I wanted to put my support in for the Financial business.  Although commercial in my neighborhood 
may not be the best, but I believe it will have the least impact on the culture of the neighborhood. 
     The business would be Monday through Friday.   It does not seem to be a high traffic business.  The 
children from the school would still seem to have access to the park area near the building. 
      Selfishly, it probably would not put more people near me. 
     That is a person living one block aways opinion 
Bessie Richardson 
1517 16th St. South 
La Crosse, WI 
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